
To avoid confusion and misunderstanding, please read and sign the following: 

We are required by law to follow proper coding and billing guidelines for eye examinations. 
Your medical insurance will not pay for vision problems and your vision plan will not pay for 
medical problems. This can not be determined until the completion of the examination. 

Your vision plan provides you with a "well vision" examination. This assumes healthy eyes 
that only suffer from focusing problems like nearsightedness, farsightedness, astigmatism 
and presbyopia. 

YOUR VISION PLAN WILL ONLY PAY FOR THE EXAM IF THERE IS NOTHING WRONG 
WITH THE HEALTH OF YOUR EYES. 

Dry eyes, red eyes, blepharitis, allergies, contact lens complications, cataract, floaters, optic
 
nerve disorders, retinal problems and diabetes are coded and billed medically through your
 
major medical insurance provider.
 

Contact lens wearers: Contact lens fittings and contact lens evaluations are not considered
 
part of the routine eye exam. These charges are the patient's responsibility.
 

Thank you,
 
Dr. Michael Davis, 0.0.
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